
 

 

22nd January 2024 

SEVEN (7) ATUBA MARKET ATTENDANTS KILLINGS CONDEMNED. 

On Monday 22nd January in the afternoon, a truck conveying traders from Bawku to Atuba 

market in the Binduri District was attacked by unknown gunmen and the driver and six (6) 

passengers made up of one (1) man and five (5) women were killed. This is most regrettable. 

Let me once again condemn this attack on innocent men and women going about their 

businesses. The police must do whatever it takes to apprehend the perpetrators of this dastardly 

act. 

I once again appeal to all sides in the Bawku conflict to lay down their arms and let us end this 

senseless violence. 

My condolences go out to the families of the dead. 

The government of the New Patriotic Party (NPP) must take urgent steps to protect the lives of 

people in Bawku and the districts around it. 

 

 

Mahama Ayariga, MP 

Bawku Central 


